
 
 

Members, 

In an effort to support our state and local health officials, Chiphone FCU is 
proactively making adjustments to help combat the spread of COVID-19 cases in 
both Elkhart and Lake county.  Starting Wednesday, November 18th, all branch 
locations with the exception of Middlebury will provide Drive-Thru service as 
normal and Lobby service by appointment.  Please contact your local branch 
should you require lobby service.  Our Middlebury branch will continue to 
operate under limited hours and provide Drive-Thru service only.  Please note, 
our top priority is the safety of our employees, members, and guests, therefore, 
masks will be required inside all lobby locations. 

In these challenging times, please be assured we are committed to providing you 
with the service you are accustomed to receiving, as well as equipping you with 
different options to maintain your account.  All products and services will remain 
available, most of which can be handled from the comfort of your home.   We are 
honored you have chosen Chiphone FCU as your financial institution and we 
greatly appreciate your patience as we assist each and every member with their 
financial needs. 

Temporary Schedule will remain in effect until further notice! 
 
Corporate Ofc. (574) 294-3606 

Beardsley Branch (574) 294-3606 

Nappanee Branch (574) 773-2428 

CR 6 Branch (574) 206-2151 

CR 17 Branch (574) 294-2420 

Merrillville Branch (219) 738-3249 

Middlebury Branch  
• November 17th – 20th (Drive-Thru Only – 1:00-5:00PM) 
• November 21st (CLOSED) 
• November 23rd – 25th (Drive-Thru Only – 1:00-5:00PM) 


